
Upcoming Change in Trash Pick-Up

WasteManagement has informed us that they will not be renewing contracts for 
trash pick-up in the City of Brookside Village.  Those of you who have a contract 
with WasteManagement will be receiving a letter informing you of this change.   
Any questions or concerns can be directed to Tiana Smith (832/928-8380) with 
WasteManagement.  


